
 

 

  

 
DAILY BULLETIN – Friday 15th October 2021                           
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
 
 
 End of term – 12.50 pm Today!! 
 

Term ends for the October half term today at 12.50pm for all pupils and staff. 
Staff return on Monday 25th October for an in-service day and pupils on Tuesday 26th at 
8.32am. 
Have a great break!! 

          Mr Dempster 
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
S1-6     Lift Fobs:  Can the following pupils please return their lift fobs to the School Office 
 

           Katie Wastle 1H1 
           Felix  Anderson-    
           Pomeroy 1M1 

           Rena Firth 1M2 

           Harvey Harrison 1W1 

           Harini Aril 1W1 

           Dawood Saalim 2M2 

           Ruby Howarth 3W2 

           Iona Platt 4H2 

           Isabella Pickard 4L2 

           Lily Smith 5L2 

           Dylan Morrison 5M1 

           Josh Beveridge 6R6 
 
 
S1-6 Black History Month Recommendations:  We hope you enjoy this week’s 
             recommendations that promote the voices of Black History Month. 
 

Our Film: Hidden Figures (2016) 
Directed by Theodore Melfi 
Rating:PG  

 
Our Book: Pet by Akwaeke Emezi  

 
Artist: Arlo Parks, Album: Collapsed in Sunbeams 

 
S1-6    Fabian Butchard SYP campaign video: 
 

https://www.canva.com/design/DAEsbjsAhWE/zjPsx2JvdKEfUK7SGtpB-
w/watch?utm_content=DAEsbjsAhWE&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm
_source=publishsharelink  

Mr Cogan 
 

S1-6     Elect Sam Brander to the Scottish Youth Parliament: The Scottish Youth Parliament is the  
            democratically elected voice of Scotland's young people and elections are on from 1st-25th  
            November. Vote for me for more choice over the school subjects that you do for exams, a ban 

    Duty Head – A Stratton 
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            on unnecessary non-recyclable single-use plastic packaging and a carbon tax for businesses 
            to stop the use of fossil fuels. The SYP can make a big difference and I'll make sure you get a  
            say in what that difference is.                      Mr Cogan 
 
S5-6 Rugby:  Could all players from S5/6 please come to a short meeting at morning break on 

Friday in room LG08 regarding next year’s tour. 
          Mr MacDonald 

 
 

S2 Boys Football: We have a Scottish Shield game v Lasswade HS on Tuesday 26/10 at 
Meggetland. The squad and information for the game has been posted on the football 
noticeboard in the lower atrium. 
          Mr B Munro 

 
S2 Boys Football:  Any boy who has been attending training and wants to play in the friendly on 

Saturday should report to Meggetland at 10:00 on Saturday morning. 
          Mr B Munro 

 
S1 Boys Football:  The squad for the first game of the season has been posted on the football 

noticeboard in the Lower Atrium 
          Mr B Munro 

 
 

 


